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AHS National Conference
2014

Nashville, Tennessee!

June 30 — July 3¢

Anne Adams Awards
Blair School of Music
June 28-29t% 2014

Don't forget to join AHS
chapters locally as well

as nationally.

Support your
LOCAL CHAPTER!

Volume 1, Issue 1
November 2011

Southern Region News

Nashville Chapter: Meeting November 6
with Special Guest Artist Licia Jaskunas

The Fall 2011
Nashville Harp Society was held on

meeting of the

Sunday, November 6, at 2:00 pm at

Woodmont Baptist Church, Nashville.
The doors opened at 1:00 pm for the

Atlanta Harp Center Sale in the back

lobby.  Special guest artist Licia
Jaskunas, Principal Harpist of the
Nashville Symphony Orchestra,

performed works by Spohr, Grandjany,
Glinka, and Ginastera. Pianist Robert
Marler of the NSO assisted on piano.
A brief NHS meeting concluded the
reception. Following the workshop and
meeting, guests
continued shopping until 4:00 pm.
Members were also able to shop on
Saturday, November 5™ at Eclectic
Productions, a local recording studio.
Principal harpist Licia Jaskunas

members and

joined The Nashville Symphony in
1998. Licia is a member of the
Nashville Harp Society.

OTHER NEWS: NHS will award
the Kathryn Sparks Memorial Harp
Scholarship to a deserving harpist in
Spring  2012! Requirements and
applications for KSMS will be
announced later in the year. The guest
artist for the Spring meeting will be
harpist Maria Luisa Rayan-Ferero.

The AHS National Conference 2014
will be held in Nashville, Tennessee.
NHS is busy making plans for hosting
this exciting event.

President Phvllis Snarks has been

appointed as  Southern Regional
Director this year to fill in for Patrice
Fisher. She will be the AHS’s National
Conference Chairman for 2014.
Among her many recording sessions
this year, Phyllis played Celtic harp for
a song that is featured in the major
movie release “Soul Surfer”. The song
is titled “Fire Within” featuring
Bethany Hamilton.

Tracy Artz is currently featured in an
ad for the Sarah Cannon Cancer Center.
She is currently writing a book about
her cancer survival experiences. Tracy
and her husband Tim are now certified
chaplains with Billy Graham’s Rapid
Response Team.

Pamela Van Slyke’s new business
“Harp Lingerie and Accessories” is up
and running. She has a current ad in the
Harp Journal and Harp Column. Her
website is

harplingerandaccessories.com. cont pg 4



























